Republic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

December 11, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. . 1333 , s.2024

To: Schools Division Superintendents
SGOD Chiefs
SDO Private Schools Focal Persons
All Others Concerned

CONDUCT OF REGIONWIDE MONITORING AND VALIDATION OF PRIVATE
SCHOOLS IN THE NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

1. A Regionwide Monitoring and Validation of Private Schools in the
Department of Education-National Capital Region is set to be conducted
on the First and Second Week of February 2025.

2. To better prepare the team in this undertaking, all SGOD Chiefs and
Private School Focal Persons are hereby instructed to attend the
coordination meeting on January 17, 2025, (Friday) from 8:30 am to 4:30
pm at the DepEd NCR Conference Hall.

3. For clarifications and inquiries, please coordinate with the assigned QAD
Education Program Supervisor per division office or call (02)8522-9247 for
other details.

4. Immediate dissemination and compliance of this Memorandum is

expected.
JOCELYN DR ANDA
Regional Director, DepEd-NGR
concurrent Officer-In-Charge, Office
of the Assistant Secretary for Operations
qad/rtc
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Address: 6 Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City <y
E-mail address: ncr@deped.gov.ph

Website: depedncr.com.ph
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